
 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Thursday, April 8th, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board on Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. will review the 

application and, if it is accepted as a complete submission, a public hearing will immediately 

follow. The meeting will be held via Zoom videoconference.  

  
Site Plan Review 

Rey Center 
   Waterville Valley Preschool 

   (PID 108-028000-000000) 

    

 

The public will have access to contemporaneously listen to and participate in this hearing 

through the video conferencing by going to www.zoom.us and clicking on "Join a Meeting" and 

entering Meeting ID 882 7934 2521 and Passcode 432767 or by phone by calling (646) 558-

8656 and entering the Meeting ID and Passcode when asked. If you are unable to connect using 

either method, please call (603) 236-4730. For those who wish to watch the meeting only and not 

participate, the meeting can also be viewed on the Waterville Valley YouTube page. 

 
Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. Persons planning to 

participate in the meeting who require special accommodations are asked to contact the Town 

Office at (603) 236-4730. Complete texts of the applications and plans are available at the Town 

Offices, 14 TAC Lane, Waterville Valley, NH  03215.  Office Hours are Mon-Fri, 8AM to 4PM. 

 

 


